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RAUL YZAGUIRRE6-04271 President

June 4, 1985

Dr. Garcia:

Attached is a copy of a letter we have sent
to Senator Bentsen inviting him to speak at
our forthcoming Annual Conference in Houston,
scheduled for July 14-17.

I would be most appreciative if you would write
the Senator a letter encouraging his acceptance.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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